
 

 

Friday 21st December 2018 

 
TUESDAY 8th JANUARY 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
The Carol service today was a beautiful service and I was delighted to see so many of you 
there. I am so proud of each and every pupil (asleep or awake). They sang with such gusto 
and ended the term for us in a very fitting and special way. Thank you Reverend Weldon, 
Mrs Mathews, Mrs Ware and Mrs Dunn for organising and ensuring that even with the minor 
technical glitch, the show goes on.  

 

 

 
 
It’s been a good first term and I would like to thank all of you for your support and words of 
encouragement. The staff and I are ready for the Christmas break. It only leaves me to wish 
you all a wonderful Christmas with family and friends. 
 

We return to school on TUESDAY 8th JANUARY 2019 
Finally… 
Please can you check in the laundry basket for the school’s missing Netball and Football kits. 
We need them returned before for our next match, which will be upon us before we know it! 
 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS 
Miss Chauhan 


